
 

 

October 16, 2024 

 

Dear Adam, 
 
At their October 3 meeting the mayors of Contra Costa cities unanimously nominated Richmond 
Council Member Soheila Bana to serve another term ending in December of 2028 as a member 
of the Contra Costa Hazardous Materials Commission. 
 
Since she is already serving on this Commission, I am not providing contact information which 
you have. 
 
At that same meeting the mayors DID NOT make an appointment to the alternate position filled 
by Peter Cloven. This appointment will carry over to the November meeting. 
 
Gary Pokorny 
Executive Director 
Contra Costa 


